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October 8, 2008    

From:  Councillor Janet Davis  

To:  Government Management Committee  

RE:  Reconsideration of Item GM17.11 - Security Video Surveillance Update 
Report 

  

Dear Committee Members:   

At its September meeting, Government Management Committee considered the 
above-noted report.  This report is the two-year review of the Security Video 
Surveillance Policy that was approved in July 25, 2006.   I was a member of the 
Administration Committee when the policy was first considered, and I have a 
continuing interest in this policy and its implementation.    

I am writing to request that this report be reconsidered at your October meeting for 
the following reasons:  

1. The report includes a confidential attachment which contains a list of video 
surveillance locations in the City.  Corporate Access and Privacy Office believe 
that this document should have been public.     

2. The report contains little analysis of the implementation of the policy and I 
believe it merits further questions and deliberation in public.   

Therefore, I am requesting that the Government Management Committee:   

1.    Reconsider item GM17.11 - Security Video Surveillance Update Report at 
this meeting.  

2. Make Confidential Attachment 1(List of Video Surveillance Equipment 
Installed from January 2007 to August 2008) public before it considers the 
item.   

Sincerely,   

Janet Davis 
City Councillor 
Ward 31 
Beaches-East York  

http://www.janetdavis.ca

